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I would like to take this 
opportunity to wish 
everyone a most blessed 
and happy Easter Season.  
Despite the many 
challenges both inside and 
outside the Church, we 
know that if we stay faithful 
to Christ and His teachings 
we will be on the winning 
team!  Christ has conquered 
death and restored life 

and He now provides for us a narrow, but clear path 
to salvation, where we strive to be with our Father 
God in Heaven forever.  Thank you, Jesus, for your 
most glorious example, showing us how to be a true 
disciple until the last moment of our lives.

Mission Updated 2019

In February, HHMM was blessed to have 39 
missionaries attend our mission in Tanauan-
Batangas, Philippines.  The group administered 
loving and compassionate care to almost 2,000 
patients.  The surgical team preformed close to 90 
surgeries.  Our team of dentists completed over 330 
successful dental procedures.  In total, the team, 
led by Dr. Eddie Jimenez, logged close to 1,500 
volunteer hours.  On behalf of his team, Eddie would 
like to thank the benefactors who donated over 
$5,750 worth of life-saving medicine and vitamins 
for the mission. 

In March, our small, but determined team of 8 
missionaries visited Chiapas in Mexico where 
the team served over 550 patients in need.  The 
team, which I led myself, logged over 350 hours of 
volunteer service.  My team and I are most grateful 
for the $1,000 donation of medicine and vitamins 
given for this mission.
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Also in March, our dynamic team from Wisconsin, 
led by Dr. Michael Kleoss, visited Ateos, El Salvador.  
The team of 41 missionaries served close to 1,700 
patients and recorded over 2,100 volunteer hours.  
Dr. Kleoss would like to thank  the many benefactors 
who donated close to $7,500 worth of necessary 
medicine and vitamins for the mission. 

Rounding out the first quarter of the year, we were 
blessed with a new opportunity to serve in a place 
that Helping Hands has never served before—
Patzún, Guatemala.  The mission team served over 
450 patients, logging close to 500 volunteer hours.  
Over $2,300 in donated medicine and vitamins were 
administered during this mission.

Happy Easter!
He has risen as He said!  Alleluia!

If you or someone you know would be interested 
in learning more about our missionary work, please 
contact our national office at (972) 253-1800 or 
www.mission@hhmm.org.  We hope to see you soon 
on a mission!
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